
April 25, 2022 

The Honourable Doug Ford, MPP 
Premier of Ontario 
Premier's Office, 1 Queen's Park 
Legislative Building, Room 281 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 
premier@ontario.ca 

Dear Premier Ford: 

Re: Support of Resolution - Request to the Province of Ontario for a Plan of 
Action to Address Joint and Several Liability 

At the Township of Alnwick/Haldimand's Regular Council Meeting held on April 7, 2022, 
Council received the resolution sent by the City of Barrie on March 17, 2022 regarding a 
plan of action to address joint and several liability. Council of the Township of Alnwick/ 
Haldimand supported and passed the following resolution : 

R-114-2022 

Moved by Councillor Greg Booth, seconded by Deputy Mayor Sherry Gibson; 

"Be it resolved that the correspondence from the City ofBarrie dated March 17, 2022, 
RE: Request to the Province for a Plan of Action to Address Joint and Several Liability, 
be received; and 

Further that Council supports the resolution from the City of Barrie, RE: Request to the 
Province for a Plan ofAction to Address Joint and Several Liability; and 

Further that this motion be provided to all Ontario municipalities. 
CARRIED 

A copy of the above noted resolution from the City of Barrie is attached for your 
reference. 

'fa 
Y anda Melburn, Deputy Clerk 
T wnship of Alnwick/Haldimand 
905-349-2822 ext. 32 
ymelburn@ahtwp.ca 

cc: All Ontario Municipalities; and The Honourable David Piccini, MPP 
Township of Alnwick / Haldimand, 10836 Coun ty Road 2, P.O. Box 70, Grafton, Ontario KOK 2GO 

Tel: 905-349-2822 Fax: 905-349-3259 E-mail: alnhald@ahtwp.ca 
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